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Gurnee Police Department Investigates Multi-Vehicle 
Collision Involving Semi-Truck 

 

Gurnee – The Gurnee Police Department is investigating a vehicle crash that occurred at the 
intersection of Washington Street and Almond Road Tuesday morning. Responding officers 
arrived to the scene around 10:15 AM and found four vehicles involved in the crash, including a 
semi-truck. 

Preliminary findings from the ongoing investigation indicate that a 2012 red GMC, under the 
operation of a 68-year-old male, was traveling northbound along Almond Road. The GMC 
collided with the rear end of a gray 1997 Toyota sedan, driven by a 65-year-old male of Gurnee, 
who was also traveling the northbound lane. The force of this impact propelled the Toyota into 
the intersection, ultimately resulting in a collision with the driver's side door of the semi-truck 
traveling in the westbound lane of Washington Street. Concurrently, a fourth vehicle, a black 
2022 Nissan sedan, driven by a 20-year-old male, was traveling eastbound on Washington 
Street but could not stop in time to avoid involvement in the accident. 

As a result of the collision, the operator of the gray sedan required medical attention and was 
subsequently transported via ambulance to Advocate Condell Medical Center in Libertyville. 
Fortunately, no additional injuries were reported among the involved parties. 

Gurnee Police are diligently working to understand the full scope of this incident, and further 
details will be shared as the investigation progresses. 
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